
2022 Japanese Festival  
T-Shirt Design Contest for “Year of the Tiger”  


Students and parents are invited to submit an entry for the 2022 Japanese Festival (Matsuri) T-Shirt 
Design Contest. Each year, the Japanese Cultural Committee (JCC) prints t-shirts to celebrate both 
Matsuri (Japanese Festival) in May and the zodiac year. 2022 is the Year of the Tiger.


All entries are due by Thursday, March 24, 2022. The winner of the t-shirt design contest will receive 
one free t-shirt.


Please submit only original designs; no copies of existing work from any source will be accepted. 
Designs that are one-color and simple are best for t-shirts. Please use pen or marker and design on a 
white 8.5” x 11” piece of paper.


To submit an entry (or if you have any questions), e-mail murphylehcar@gmail.com. If your entry is 
hand-drawn, take a photo of it and e-mail the photo. Include the name of the artist and grade (if 
applicable) in your e-mail.


Kanji: T-shirt designs must be original and  
incorporate the following:


• a  Tiger,


• the year 2022, and


• either the Japanese Kanji or  
Hiragana for tiger (as shown).

Hiragana:


